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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: Licensee Event Report (LER) 50-302/98-009-00
|

|
Dear Sir:

Please find enclosed Licensee Event Report (LER) 50-302/98-009-00 which discusses a
personnel error during troubleshooting activities on the Emergency Feedwater initiation and
Control (EFIC) System that caused a Main Steam Line Isolation (MSLI) and resulted in a manual
reactor trip. This report is being submitted pursuant to 10CFR50.73(a)(2)(iv).

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Mr. Walter J. Pike, Manager,
Nuclear Regulatory Compliance, at (352) 563-4988.

Sincerely,

C. G. Pardee ;

Director i

Nuclear Plant Operations
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NRR Project Manager i
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